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Thanks to the incredible generosity of our employees, we’re proud to announce this year’s Campaign for Students raised a remarkable $282,685 in support

of Seneca students!

A special thank you to our payroll champions — employees who give through ongoing payroll contributions. Your continuous support provides essential

foundational assistance and has a lasting impact. Thank you for being loyal supporters who help students succeed. 

We're proud to spotlight the top three fundraising events that united our Seneca community through creativity, teamwork and generosity: 

the ITS Used Hardware Sales raised $77,273 – hosted by Information Technology Services 

the Online Auction raised $22,501 – hosted by Seneca Business 

Honey Sales raised $5,000 - courtesy of the beekeepers at Seneca

To the teams behind all of our fundraising events — thank you for your passion, energy and commitment. Your efforts are helping to change our students'

lives.

On behalf of the entire Seneca community: thank you. You’ve shown what’s possible when we come together to support our students.
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